
From: Steve Hedge   
Sent: 16 January 2020 16:35 
To: Adkins, Carla <carla.adkins@wiltshire.gov.uk> 
Cc: Brown, Vicky < Henry, Sarah   
Subject: The Bank Front Doors - Video and Photos 
Importance: High 
 
Carla Adkins (WCC Licensing) 
 
16th January 2020 
 
 
Hi again Carla. 
 
Hopefully, I have now edited the promised video to a size that can be emailed; it was 38 
seconds and is now 10 seconds. Also attached are two photos. 
PLEASE CONFIRM YOU HAVE NOW RECEIVED THE VIDEO - IF NOT I WILL HAVE TO 
GIVE UP ON EMAILING IT. 
 
 
1. The video 23/04/19 21:08 hrs (supplied by a resident to Amesbury Residents' Committee 
[ARC]) shows The Bank front doors open, music escaping in the High Street and the 
manager stood to one side using his mobile phone. 

2. A photo of the front doors open on 06/12/19 at 18:32 with customers entering. This was 
only received recently from a member of Amesbury Residents' Committee. 
 
3. Noticed on 15th December 2020 - A lamp has now been installed at the front doors 
(perhaps with the intention of illuminating these doors as an entrance prior to a favourable 
Licensing decision.) ? 
 
Whether any of these attachments can be submitted, at this stage, to the Licensing Meeting 
on 21 February in the Closed Session I will leave to your discretion but it does show 
residents' concerns about using these doors. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
Steve Hedge 
 

Amesbury Residents' Committee 
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